
 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 
26th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are very pleased to announce that Portchester Sailing Club are kindly offering a block of RYA 

sailing sessions in May.  We would like to offer these to our Year 6 children, on a first come first 

served basis. 

 

These sessions would be five 2 hour sessions.  The first one being a land based introductory 

lesson on Friday 18th May 

 

The dates are as follows: 

 

 Friday, 18th May 

 Monday, 21st May 

 Tuesday, 22nd May 

 Monday, 4th June 

 Tuesday, 5th June 

 

All of these sessions will run from 4.00pm – 6.00pm and all buoyancy aids will be supplied by the 

sailing club.  Mr Paterson is happy for the children to leave school a little earlier to ensure they 

arrive in good time. 

 

There will be a £30 fee and we ask for you to be able to transport your child to Portchester 

Sailing Club.  You may be able to arrange car sharing if friends would like to go.   

 

If you would like your child to attend this scheme, please would you kindly let us know as by 
Monday, 16th April. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher 

PORTCHESTER SAILING CLUB  

SAILING COURSE FOR YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………….. Class ……………………… 

 

My child is interested in taking up the opportunity of Sailing sessions at Portchester Sailing Club as 

per the letter of 21st March. 

 

I understand I have to transport my child to the and from the club and there is a cost of £30 for 
the course. 

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………………… Date ……………………….. 


